From: Steven Walker

To: Transportation Commission
Subject: Proposed changes to Whitney Way
Date: Wednesday, April 28, 2021 11:30:25 AM

Caution: This email was sent from an external source. Avoid unknown links and attachments.

Steven Walker
5 South Whitney Way
Madison, WI. 53705-4601

Please don't remove the on street parking for Whitney Way. People who visit me park on
street. Home services I use park on street. I park on street in front of my home. Many city
services park in front of my house.
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